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Pre-Uni New College will be holding its annual scholarship tests on Sunday, 22nd November 

2020. Successful students will be offered with Pre-Uni New College scholarship for next year’s 

WEMG studies. Please check out the details of testing schedule below. 

Who can apply? Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4 students in 2020 

Test date & time Sunday, 22nd November 2020 

Parents can choose 8:30am – 11:30am OR 1:00pm – 4:00pm session 

Test components Reading, Mathematics, General ability and Writing tests 

Test Centres • Homebush Boys High School (Bridge Road, Homebush) 

• The McDonald College (17 George Street, North Strathfield) 

• If additional test centres become available, we will announce it later. 

Test fee $ 50 per applicant (not refundable) 

Registration closing 

date 

When all seats are fully booked out, we will close the registration at any time 

without prior notice. 

How to register & pay 

(Registration Policy) 

• Intending parents must register and pay online at 

https://booking.newcollege.com.au/AnnualScholarship  

• Credit card payment surcharge applies. We accept VISA & Mastercard only. 

• NO REFUND and NO CREDIT for cancellation 

How to be advised my 

child’s test centre 

• Parents will be notified by email to download their 'test centre advice 

letter’ which must be taken to the allocated test centre on the test day. 

• To avoid problems with receiving our email, make sure you provide the 

correct email and add primary@newcollege.com.au to your email contacts 

list. 

Test results The outcome advice email will be sent to the parents in December 2020 with 

the outcome report download link. 

Scholarship 

conditions 

Scholarship offer entitles successful students to discount off normal term WEMG course 

tuition fees from 2021 Term 1 to 2021 Term 4. Students must pay the full term WEMG 

course payment by the early bird discount due date of each term. Scholarship 

discounts apply to WEMG course tuition fee only, and do not apply to the material fee. 

Scholarship discounts do not apply to other courses including creative writing, essay 

writing, OCFC, OCTTC, SPC, STTC and school holiday courses. Scholarship cannot be 

used in conjunction with any other discount offer including existing scholarship, 

siblings, early bird and full-term payment discount offer. 

SEATS ARE VERY LIMITED. REGISTER EARLY. 
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